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Vidyanjali, the school volunteer initiative, was launched in September 2021. Presently, an impressive
count  of  6,84,974 government  and government-aided schools  have  seamlessly  onboarded into  the
Vidyanjali portal, benefiting approximately 60.61 lakh children with invaluable volunteer support, as
reported by schools.

Driven by a commitment to excellence and guided by stakeholder feedback, the Vidyanjali portal undergoes
continuous refinement to ensure optimal user-friendliness.

For upgradation of Vidyanjali Portal, the system will be undergoing maintenance from 13th December, 2023,
10:00 AM to 18th December, 2023, 02:00 PM. During this period, users are kindly advised that access to the
portal will be temporarily unavailable. We appreciate your understanding and look forward to unveiling an
even more enriched Vidyanjali experience for all.
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